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  Our school value this half term is: “Courage” 

“Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for the Lord 

your God is with you wherever you go” 

Joshua 1.9 

 

School Dinners  

The menu for Spring Term 2 is now live and available on       

Scopay for school dinner orders.  

There will be a theme day on Thursday 6th March for World 

Book Day. There is a vegetarian alternative available for both 

meal options on this day. Please use Scopay to order and    

confirm with Miss Sefton if you would like to order either of the         

vegetarian options. 
 

Lunch numbers for the following week are provided to the    

caterer every Thursday at 12 noon. 

 
 

 

Parents Online Safety Roadshow 

As part of our commitment to ensuring all children stay safe 

online, parents are warmly invited to attend our Online Safety      

Roadshow from 2:30pm to 3:20pm in the school hall on     

Tuesday 11th February. Each class will focus on a different 

topic and will provide information to parents with the support of 

our Year 6 children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reception Dress Up Day 

The children are really enjoying learning about the working 

world, and we are excited to be having parents in to talk to us 

about their jobs. Thank you if you have made a visit and have 

had a grilling! 
 

On Friday 14th February the children will be asked to dress 

up in the clothes of the job they would like to do when they 

grow up as part of a celebration of the topic.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Tuesday 11th February—Parents Online Safety Roadshow 

Friday 14th February—Reception Dress Up Day 

Monday 17th to Friday 21st February—Half Term 

Monday 24th February—KS1 Judo begins 3:30pm - 4:15pm 

Thursday 27th February—Y3 to Ribchester 

Friday 28th February—PHA Spring Disco & Non-Uniform Day 

Thursday 6th March—World Book Day 

Thursday 6th to Tuesday 11th March—Book Fair 

Wednesday 12th March—Parents Evening 

Friday 21st March—Comic Relief  

Thursday 27th March—PHA Easter Bingo 

Friday 28th March—STEM Careers Fair (pm) 

Monday 31st March to Wednesday 2nd April—Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 4th April—School finishes at 2pm 

 

PHA Spring Disco—DATE CHANGE 

Our Parent Helpers Association will be hosting our Spring Disco on 

Friday 28th February. This will also be a non-uniform day in 

school. Times are as follows:  

Infants disco—3:30pm-4:30pm 

Juniors disco— 4:45pm-6:00pm  
 

Tickets are £5.00 per child and the price includes the non-uniform 

donation (£1) and a goody bag including snacks and a drink. If your 

child would like to attend, please use your Scopay account to      

provide consent and pay.  

 

Tesco Stronger Starts Fundraising 

You are now able to vote for our school in 

Burscough’s Tesco store. Any votes would 

be greatly appreciated. All you need to do is post a blue voting token 

in our box when in the store. The voting process will end in March 

and we will then find out our funding amount from Tesco. The    

fundraiser is for new iPads to support learning across school.  

 

 

 
 

Foodbank Fridays 

Donations can be brought in 

on any day and church will 

collect them on a Friday. 

Thank you for all the items 

received so far.  
 


